
Plenty of traffic on Blackmore since the last storm. No signs of instability for now, but we did find near-surface
facets and surface hoar on some slopes. This will be something to watch out for with the next storm, and they
should be easy to identify in snow pits and stability tests. Photo: GNFAC
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